
 

Dear Parents and Carers 

Reminders 

It is now only a few weeks until Christmas and just over a week left of the 

current lockdown.  In order to help us all to have a great Christmas we ask you 

to please support us by keeping to the current rules: 

Drop off and Pick up 

 Please keep a distance from each other at drop off and pick up  

 Please wear a mask at drop off and pick up 

 Only one parent to come to drop off and pick up please. 

 Please do not come into the school office unless you really have to (items 

can be left outside) 

Mixing 

 Please keep to the rules about mixing with others – households should not 

be mixing 

 Children should not be attending playdates/sleepovers 

 Please do not collect other people’s children unless you are their named 

person for childcare  

 Please go straight home after school rather than to the park 

Gates 

Thank you for returning the gate survey.  We will now be allowing you to 

pick up your child/children from your choice of gate which hopefully is the 

one nearest to your home and will avoid the movement of parents and 

children around the village and thus less congestion.  Your child will have a 

sticker stuck on the front of their Reading Record Book/Homework Diary.  

Please circle the gate you would normally like them to come out of. 

This will be in place for FRIDAY 27TH NOVEMBER so please fill it in today 

and prepare your child for the change on FRIDAY. 

 


